
Jan. 9 winter weather advisory: afternoon update
Published  1/9/2024 by  Anna Dorbyk

Our campuses will remain open this afternoon and evening and classes will continue as

scheduled.

The winter weather advisory is still in effect, however, with a severe weather warning in the

King Campus area. If you are coming to campus, please exercise caution and take your time.

If you feel uncomfortable driving, please use public transit instead. Shuttle buses are running

but you should expect potential delays. 

Stay safe, Seneca!
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